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Lou Mansolillo

From: Joshua Correia <jecorreia75@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 6:01 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Testimony in support of H-7015 as drafted

Dear Representative,  
     My name is Joshua Correia and I am a registered electrical apprentice in the state of Rhode Island. I am 
sending you this email to show my support for passing bill H-7015 as it has been drafted. This trade and all the 
work and knowledge that it provides has become my livelihood. My hope is that our trade can secure the jobs 
and tasks that we specialize in to build a better Rhode Island and further improve the careers of myself and 
fellow apprentices.  


